
NAHB WANTS YOU TO SUCCEED
$6,882

Add up the dollar value of NAHB’s advocacy victories and you’re talking real money – an average 
of $6,882 per housing start for a typical home builder in 2014. That’s a big number, and a big step 
toward success. Below are selected advocacy victories in 2014.

$767
Extending energy tax 

credits stimulates 
new construction and 

remodeling.

$1,125
Homeowner Flood 

Insurance Affordability 
Act saves business 

for builders and 
remodelers.

$510
Delayed Affordable 

Care Act requirements 
saves costs for the 
building industry.

$347
Extending mortgage 

insurance tax 
deduction preserves 

new home sales.

These numbers 
represent the value 

per housing start a typical 
builder will see as a result of 

key NAHB advocacy 
victories in 2014. Some 

members will experience 
more of these benefits 

than others.

Learn more at 

valueofnahb.org

$808
U.S. Supreme Court 
Clean Air Act ruling 
benefits multifamily 

builders.


